
 

The Arts Consortium of Carver County invites all members to attend the Annual Meeting of 
the organization on Tuesday, March 11th, at 6 pm.  The location of the meeting is currently 
being finalized and all members will receive separate notice of the meeting with complete 
details soon. 
 
The meeting will include time to hear about organizational business, get reports from each 
committee, and give input to the work plan that is being developed for the year ahead.  At 
this time you will get to meet our new President, David Maenke of Chanhassen, as well as 
other board officers, arts liaisons, volunteers, and committee members.  We are grateful for 
our members throughout the county who serve as partners with us in this great work.  
Please plan to attend this important meeting on March 11th at 6 pm. 

Announcing: Annual Meeting of the ACCC 

Membership Matters... 

Have you had the chance to 
renew your membership in the 
Arts Consortium of Carver 
County for 2014?  It’s not too 
late!  We thank those who 
have renewed their member-
ship and we welcome the new 
members to date.  The work 

for and through the arts in our 
communities is made possible, 
in part, by membership dol-
lars.  If you have not renewed 
for 2014, please consider your 
gift and level of membership 
today.  There is still plenty of 
time to take advantage of the 

wonderful partner-supported 
tangible member benefits all 
while knowing that you are 
making a great difference to 
the quality of life in your com-
munity. 
 
Thank You!  
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•The Carver County Library 
presents a world music con-
cert series throughout the 
month of March.  At 2 pm on 
each Sunday in March, you can 
enjoy a different world music 
group at the Chanhassen Library.  
This opportunity comes at no 
cost to you thanks, in part, to 
the Minnesota Arts and Cultural 
Heritage Fund.    
MARCH 2 - Robayat: Music of 
the Middle East 
MARCH 9 - Orkester bez Ime: 
Music of the Balkans 
MARCH 16 - Paddy O’Bien 
Chulra: Music of Ireland 
MARCH 23 - Alma Andina: 
Music of the Andes 
MARCH 30 - Sawtooth Blue-
grass Band. 
Visit www.carverlib.org for addi-
tional details. 
 
 

•Chanhassen Dinner Thea-
tres is pleased to announce the 
Midwest premiere of Disney’s 
The Little Mermaid.  This great 
musical rendition of the beloved 
Hans Christian Andersen tale 
opens on February 28th.  Don’t 
miss this amazing production.  
Get your tickets today.  For 
information on ticket availability, 
visit the website at 
www.ChanhassenDT.com today! 
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There are several news items of note that we want to share with 
members.  Please check your calendar or make a note of each: 
 
•ArtStock artists, musicians, and vendors are currently being re-
cruited and applications are being accepted for this year’s event.  
ArtStock, the Arts Consortium of Carver County’s Art and Wine 

Festival, takes place July 12th at Parley Lake Winery in Waconia.  Contact the ACCC to join 
us as a vendor. 
 
•The ACCC gala that was previously announced for May 3rd has been postponed due to 
scheduling circumstances beyond our control.  We look forward to announcing a new date 
soon. 
 
•The ACCC website and county-wide arts calendar are currently in a period of reinvention.  
Watch for the rollout of a brand new site in the near future.  In the meantime, visit 
www.artsofcarvercounty.org, stop by our ACCC facebook page, or follow us on Twitter.  


